
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls to invest in Iraq’s construction, services provision
opportunities

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met the Ambassador of Federal

Russia to Iraq, His Excellency Mr. Elbrus Kutrashev on 7/11/2022, and discussed the political

scene development in Iraq and the region, as well as the bilateral ties between Baghdad and

Moscow.  We  listened  to  His  Excellency  about  his  country's  support  for  Mr.  Al-Sudani’s

government and Iraq in services and reconstruction.

H.E. indicated that the current government is a national service Government that aims to

provide jobs and services. H.E. has therefore called on the countries of the world, especially

the major ones, to invest in Iraq's promising opportunities in services and reconstruction.

H.E. affirmed that Mr. Al-Sudani's government owns the recipe for success, namely, financial

abundance,  security  stability,  and  regional  and  international  support,  in  addition  to

parliamentary support through the State Administration Coalition.

H.E. emphasized dialogue as a necessity to solve regional and international issues, as it is

the optimal way to safeguard rights and empower peoples' welfare and stability.


